
 
 

Drama at Deep Run! 
 

This year's 4th/5th Grade Musical will be Disney The Lion King [Kids]. 
Looking for adult volunteers: parents, staff...  
YOU can be part of the team that makes this happen for our DRES students! 
No previous theater experience required. 
 

Come to the information session in the music room at 6:30PM on Tuesday October 19.  
(just before the PTA Meeting) 

 
You can also 
Sign up here! 

 

 
 
 

or Talk to Tom 


